
6th February 2023 
 

 

Dear Leader, 

 

NEW HOMES BONUS – FINAL ALLOCATIONS for 2023/24 
 

I am writing to you today with details of the final 2023-24 allocations of New Homes Bonus. The 
allocations will total £291 million for English local authorities. Taken together with instalments from 
previous years, this brings the total amount of funding awarded under the New Homes Bonus to 
£10.3 billion. The total number of net additional homes rewarded over the period since the New 
Homes Bonus was introduced is over 2.5 million. This includes 619,000 affordable homes 
provided.    
 

All allocations can be found at https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/new-homes-bonus-
final-allocations-2023-to-2024  
 
If you have any queries, please email the New Homes Bonus Team at 

NewHomesBonus@levellingup.gov.uk. The Minister of State for Housing and Planning, the Rt Hon 

Lucy Frazer KC MP, has written in similar terms to your Chief Executive. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
RT HON LUCY FRAZER KC MP 

 

 
 

Via email 

 Rt Hon Lucy Frazer KC MP 

Minister of State Housing and Planning 

 

Department for Levelling Up, Housing and 

Communities 

2 Marsham Street 

London 

SW1P 4DF 
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